
Meeting Date August 9, 1960 

Members present: Niswonger, Schell, Theiss and Gordon 

The drawings on street layout and sewer locations was 

submitted to the Commission by Mr. Wildasinn on his sub di vision 

known as Woodbourne Farms. Since the Board of Education had 

requested access to Franklin Street in that area, the Board will 

be requested for a written statement to the effect. The plans were 

turned over to the Viilage Engineer for study. 

A letter was received from Mr. Wm. Yeck, of the Washington 

Township Park Commission with a map of the area showing the 

needs for immediate playgrounds and parks. The map was placed on 

file and will be used in the future planning of areas. 

A letter was received from Mr. Williams concerning the 

Section 6 of Concept Developmenta. as discussed RE x: at the previous 

meeting, since the sidewalk subject is still unsettled, it was suggested 

that a joint meeting betwean the Board, Mr. Huber, and Mr. Williams be 

be held to settle the pa,oblem. Mr. Neiswonger will arrange the meeting. 

Meeting adjourned. 

T. T. Gordon, Secretary 


